

KIWANIS CLUB OF VICTORIA

1419 Mallek Cres., Victoria, BC V8T 2R3 www.kiwanisvictoria.ca PHONE/FAX 250-595-3133

Safety Patrollers Event: Parents Response Letter

... Take me out to the ballgame...

Dear Parents;

After 8 years of celebrating our patrollers with a year-end celebration at Western Speed Way, we have decided to try something new! **SO, this year we will be celebrating with the Victoria Harbour Cats Baseball Team!!** That's right, a night out at the baseball diamond! We want to celebrate our Kiwanis Safety Patrol volunteers who have worked hard over this past school year.

Parents / Guardians of the Safety Patrollers will be required to bring them to and from the event; and we are hopeful that as many parents as possible will attend as this is a chance for you to spend a fun time with your children while meeting other parents, teachers and the Police Liaison Officers involved in the program.

Please fill in the form below and attach your cash or cheque and return to your child's school no later than June 22, 2017

The Kiwanis Club of Victoria also supports the Kiwanis Children's Cancer program and we will be selling Raffle tickets at the game for \$5.00/each. (1st prize \$1500.00, 2nd prize, \$750.00 and 3rd prize \$425.00) draw to take place on August 15th 2017

Pat Humble; President Kiwanis Club of Victoria

Kiwanis is looking for new members; committed and caring, energetic and enthusiastic men and wome
who would be interested in working with others to be a "Difference Maker in our community.
There is always room for one more Volunteer!
Cut along line
Name of School
Safety Patrollers & other children 14 and under @ \$0 per ticket (free)
#Adults & others 15 and over @ \$10.00 per tickettotal enclosed \$
Cash or cheques are fine; please make cheques payable to the Kiwanis Club of Victoria

Please hand in all monies to the school no later than June 22, 2017